
I believe that common sense dictates that there should be an ABC staff 
elected member on the ABC Board.  I accuse the Government of electing 
board members to meet an agenda which aims to weaken the ABC.  I 
believe the ABC and its independence is essential to democracy in 
Australia.  J.K. Pawsey 
 

 




